Santiago 1975 Class 50th Reunion
October 11, 2025, 6:00 to 12:00am

Dear Alumni,

As a member of the Santiago High Scholl class of 1975, you and a guest are cordially invited to attend our 50th Reunion.  Our reunion will be held at the Double Tree by Hilton located at 7000 Beach Blvd, Buena Park. The event will be held October 11, 2025 and include a buffet dinner, cash bar and timely music to dance to, catch up with old friends, etc. The Registration desk will open at 6:00 pm along with the cash bar. Dinner will be available starting at 7:00 pm, while the rest of the evening is open to dancing, mingling, reminiscing, and just having fun.

The all-inclusive cost, except for cocktails, is $95.00 per person.  

A block of guest rooms at the Double Tree have been set aside for both Friday, October 10 (5 rooms blocked) and Saturday, 11 (10 rooms blocked).  The rate for these rooms is $XXX.XX and includes WIFI and parking. Reservations for discount and block of rooms are only available until September 10, 2025.  Please call (714) 522-7000, rooms are held under Santiago High School Reunion.

We are very hopeful that you will be able to join us. Should you have any questions, please contact Gloria Ash Sauer (714) 864-9670 or Ruth Schooler Dunivin (714) 336-3823.








Santiago High School Class of 1975 – 50th Reunion

Please return the attached form with your check payable to” Santiago High School Reunion”, to:
Gloria Sauer
 3524 S 1550 W
 St. George, Utah 84790-7788

We kindly request that your payment is received by April 1 due to an installment payment due April 4. Please note, that no tickets will be sold at the door.  
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